
 

 

 
 

18th February 2019  
 
 
Andrew Ng Siew Teong  
Director and Founder  
ElShaddai Centre Berhad & Migrant Ministry Klang 
 
 
Dear Andrew, 
 
LETTER OF ENDORSEMENT FOR THE 3RD NATIONAL DIASPORA SYMPOSIUM 2019 
 
We take great pleasure in highly recommending  the 3rd  National Diaspora Symposium 2019 that will take 
place in Kuala Lumpur.  
 
The inter-denominational NDS embodies elements that Malaysian CARE considers very important:  

 Collaborating ecumenically and crossing geographical boundaries as a united body of Christ 

 Empowering local churches and to respond to the diaspora communities in the contemporary 
context 

 Equipping Christians and especially diaspora leaders through focused training to be a visible 
expression of the Gospel to the migrants and refugees in God’s love, compassion and justice 

 
Meaningful inclusion of the diaspora community in the local churches demands a great depth of 
consideration from the participants. We are encouraged to see the NDP providing opportunities for 
comprehensive discussions. Hands on workshops enable participants to consider God-centered and 
diaspora-focused interventions that we can implement practically in contextualised settings for lasting 
impact.  
 
We take great pleasure in collaborating with Migrant Ministry Klang in organising NDS and joining the global 
diaspora movement, and encourage others to do the same.  
 

 

 

 
…………………… 

Wong Young Soon 

Executive Director 

Malaysian Care 
 

 


